
 

 

13th June 2018 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Important Reminders- Blackpool Zoo 
 

In order to make our trip a wonderful day for the children, here are a few reminders and updates about 

the trip. 

 

As you are aware, it is quite a long journey to Blackpool. To ensure the children get the most out of 

their day we will now be leaving school at 8.50am and returning at 4.00pm (traffic dependant). 

Classrooms will open from 8.30am so children can be in nice and early. Please could you ensure your 

child is in school by 8.45am at the very latest. If children arrive after 9:00am, we cannot guarantee that 

we will still be in school. 

 

Children must wear school t-shirts (red or white polo shirt), jumpers or dresses so they can be easily 

identified. The weather is forecast to be warm. Please dress children appropriately and please, please 

apply sun cream as we will be outside all day! 

 

Please send children into school with a bag that they can carry their lunch in. They will be carrying their 

own lunch so this needs to be an appropriate bag. Children may also wish to bring an extra drink and a 

sun hat. 

 

Finally, please can we ask that all parents and carers send in their reply slips for the trip as soon as 

possible. If we do not receive sufficient contributions the trip may have to be cancelled. 

 

Kind regards, 

 

Fiona Walker, Sophie Roberts & Natalie Glendon 

Reception Teachers 

 


